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I am strongly opposed to HB 4079. We do NOT need any type of Luxury tax, sales 

tax! This will for sure pass onto other items deemed a "Luxury". People in Oregon are 

already struggling to survive! 

 

The concept and purpose for this tax is economically dangerous. If you want to help 

families, try limiting inflation, lower food costs, gas prices etc. The "Inflation Tax" is 

hurting us all, especially the poor. 

 

Please do NOT enact this bill or any concept of it! 

 

Thank you, 

Dave Evans 

Rogue River 


